
To: 
E-Mail: Shea_Smith@ATK.com
From: Doug Young 
Date: March 19, 2001

Subject:   Request for Info, File # 0008-EX-AU-2001
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------
Message:

It appears that 0006-EX-AU-2001, 0007-EX-AU-2001 and 0008-EX-AU-2001 are all 
applications to assign the same license.  The only differences I see are the assignee and assignor 
signatures.  Please clarify this matter as to the multiple filings and what signature belongs for 
assignee and assignor.  Also, please provide the correct street address for the assignee.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
March 19, 2001 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the 
filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   1253


